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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 3:35 PM
To: Lexy Wellott
Cc: Thomas Drzazgowski
Subject: P23VA00034 - LOU

Good AŌernoon Lexi, 
 
I was just talking with Tom Drzazgowski about the earlier south half of the Vail Crossings project, and I wanted to reach 
out and ask if you were planning to or wanƟng to do another LeƩer of Understanding for this part of the project. I don’t 
believe it is menƟoned in the applicaƟon materials, but I thought I’d check with you. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


